Original Message On Tuesday, January 22, 2019 3:04 PM, Sandra Reed < sreed@bom.nv.gov > wrote:
Hi [name redacted],
The information you requested for Stewart Kernes, D.O., is listed below.
For further information, you may want to contact Waukesha Memorial Hospital in Wisconsin:
•□□□□□□□□□Waukesha Memorial Hospital, National Practitioner Data Base#: 5500000038455066
•□□□□□□□Action Date: 06/07/2005
•□□□□□□□□Surrendered Clinical Privileges. Dr. Kernes voluntarily relinquished his obstetrical clinical privileges [at Waukesha Memorial Hospital] while under investigation (conducted in Wisconsin)
•□□□□□□□□Dr. Kernes reported this matter on his initial application to the Nevada Osteopathic Medicine Board on 02/18/14.
We have no formal disciplinary action against Dr. Kernes.
Thank you,
Sandy Reed, MPA
Executive Director
Nevada State Board Osteopathic Medicine
2275 Corporate Circle, Suite 210

Henderson, NV 89074

(702) 732-2147 x223

Toll Free (877) 325-7828

fax (702) 732-2079

sreed@bom.nv.gov